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Andrea Gyger

From: Campaigns Director 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 8:07 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Response to Request for Comment on Rulemaking

Hon. Wayne W. Williams 

Secretary of. State, State of Colorado 

Dear Sec'y Williams: 

The Libertarian Party of Colorado has authorized me to comment on your document: 

"Rules to implement legislative changes and clean up revisions May 8, 2015" 

 

which you kindly forwarded to us recently. 

With regard to the following: 

RULE 23. COMMISSIONS 16 

23.1 BIPARTISAN ELECTION ADVISORY COMMISSION 17 

23.1.1 THE SECRETARY OF STATE RECOGNIZES THAT OPEN DISCUSSION ABOUT THE 18 

ADMINISTRATION AND CONDUCT OF ELECTIONS IN COLORADO IS NECESSARY TO 19 

ENSURE THAT EVERY ELIGIBLE CITIZEN HAS THE OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE IN 20 

FAIR, ACCESSIBLE, AND IMPARTIAL ELECTIONS, AND HAS THE ASSURANCE THAT 21 

ELECTIONS ARE CONDUCTED WITH INTEGRITY AND HIS OR HER VOTE WILL COUNT. 

 

the Libertarian Party of Colorado, the 3rd-largest political party in Colorado by registration, and likewise the 

3rd-largest political party in the United States of America, wishes to suggest that in the interest of the 

perception that the Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission is truly impartial, that it go beyond "bipartisan" 

and include all parties with ballot access in the State of Colorado, specifically to include a representative of the 

Libertarian Party of Colorado. 

Thank you for your consideration of this comment. If there is any assistance or clarification we can provide in 

this regard, please feel free to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Jack J. Woehr 

Campaigns Director, Libertarian Party of Colorado 

 

 

 




